
New Balance Select League 

Maine Program Directors: 

With the mask mandate being lifted in Maine we are adjusting our NB Select league 
rules regarding masks in Maine.  

1. Players do not have to wear a mask while they are actively playing.  
2. All players and coaches will need to wear a mask in the dugout if they can not keep a 6 

ft distance. 
3. Coaches do not have to wear a mask if they can keep their 6 ft distance. 
4. Coaches should pull up their mask when they are huddled up with their team or can not 

keep a 6 ft. distance with a player. 
5. Parents do not have to wear a mask unless they can not keep a 6ft distance from each 

other.  
6. Parents do not have to wear a mask around family members.  
7. Umpires have to pull up their mask when they are in a huddle with the coaches.  They 

do not have to wear a mask umpiring the game. 

If any player, parent or coach feels unsafe then they can wear a mask at all 
times.  Masks should be worn in any team huddles or meetings. If a Maine team plays a 
Massachusetts team in Massachusetts then they have to follow the Massachusetts 
guidelines (wear a mask at all times) until further notice. 

Thanks 

Dave Costantino 

NB Select Baseball League 

 


